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Upcoming Events 
 
May 29 - 4K Graduation and Closing Service - 6:30   
                pm (Grades 4K - 7 sing) 
 
May 30 - Last Day of School/School Picnic -   
                Dismissal at noon 
 
July 7 - 10 - Vacation Bible School (VBS) 
 
Aug. 7 - School Registration & Picture Day 
 
Aug. 25 - First Day of School 

Hot Lunch 
Our last hot lunch on 
Friday will be 
hamburgers, chips, fruit 
and dishes to pass, 
along with cookies and 
bars provided by the 
school and our 
wonderful parents for 
the school picnic. There 
is no charge for this 
meal. 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
Last week’s chapel 
offering collected for 
God’s Kingdom was 
$65.50 bringing our  
total to $971.53 for our 
WELS Native American 
missions and the 
Apache Christian 
Training School (ACTS). 

 
Closing Service and 4K Graduation 
Just a reminder that our closing worship service and 4K Graduation is tomorrow,  
Thursday, May 29th at 6:30 pm. All children in Grades 4K - 7 will be singing in this 
service.  Please have your child in the church basement by 6:15 pm. The children 
should wear church-appropriate clothing to this service. A cake reception will follow the 
service in the church basement.  Report cards will also be distributed to the students 
following this service.  Please make sure your child picks up their report card before 
you leave.  
 



Team Colors for Last Day 
For our last day of school, we are asking the children to all dress in clothing of their 
team color.  Please see the attached note with the teams and their colors.  
 
Busing for Last Day 
Parents, there will be busing for bringing students to school on the last day of school, 
Friday, May 30th.  But we ask that parents please make arrangements to pick up their 
children that day following our noon dismissal.  
 
Last Day of School Activities 
On Friday, May 30th for our last day of school, we will start the day with our morning 
chapel service, then hand out awards from Track Day, followed by fun games and 
activities for the children. We will finish the day with a picnic/potluck lunch for students 
and parents starting at 11:15 am. This year for the main meal, we will provide 
hamburgers, but we are asking parents to please help with donations of side dishes and 
other food items for this picnic/potluck meal. You can go to our Sign Up Genius on the 
school website to see what is needed. 
 
VBS Volunteer Meeting 
Were you blessed by Vacation Bible School when you were a kid? Many of us heard the 
Gospel in a real and lasting way through the songs, stories, crafts, and smiles of VBS. 
Now it's your turn to help make that same impact for the next generation! 
We are looking for volunteers for this year’s VBS “EPIC Australian Adventure”. Whether 
you love decorating, teaching, crafting, leading music, serving snacks, or simply lending 
a hand, there’s a place for you to serve joyfully. 
There will be a Volunteer Meeting on Thursday, June 19th at 6:00 PM at St. John 
School. Come learn how you can help and be a part of this meaningful ministry. 
Use the following link to register your child or volunteer to help with VBS:  
https://vbsmate.com/events/zionpeshtigo/30776 
 
Summer Mailing 
Parents, please watch for a letter in the mail from school by mid-July. This letter will 
remind you of the upcoming Registration Day on August 7th and have information 
about the 2025 - 2026 school year.  Registration day will also be our school picture day, 
so please make sure your child/ren can also come with you that day to have their 
picture taken! 
 
Wishing you and your family a blessed, safe and enjoyable summer vacation!! 
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